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Celebration Awards 
Friday 23rd June 2023 

Hawk             Alfie, Archie 

Eagle             Luna, George 

Kestrel           Lachlan, Harry 

Swift              Ava, Jordan 

Owl                Antoni, Amelia 

Wagtail          Toby, River 

Kingfisher      Charlotte 

Robin             Luis 

Woodpecker  Kaiden 

Puffin             Thomas, Stanley, Iggy, 
                      Oxli 
 

Sports Day 
Thank you to everybody for creating such a 
lovely atmosphere at both sports day 
events this week. It was lovely to 
see plenty of examples of children 
displaying our school values 
throughout the day.  
Red rocket team finished the day in 1st 
place with a score of 1,678 points. 
Congratulations! In 2nd place was Blue with 
1,630 points; 3rd place was Orange with 
1,485 points, 4th place was Green with 1,413 
and 5th place was Purple with 1,328 points.  
 

Karate Grading 
“Congratulations to everyone who graded in 
the after school Karate class. You were all 
great. Amazing effort.  Well done everyone.” 
Debbie, Sentoryu Martial Arts. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Move Around Morning 
A quick reminder that the children will be 
spending the morning in their new classes 
with their new teachers on Thursday 29th 
June. Please bring children in on time to 
their usual classes and we will move them all 
around.   
 

How We Communicate 
Please make sure you check our website 
regularly for information regarding events. I 
send out a weekly newsletter with 
information, including diary dates. We also 
use Class Dojo and Tapestry to share 
information. On top of this we also send out 
emails and text messages. If you are not 
receiving any of this information, please 
speak to class teachers if it relates to Dojo or 
Tapestry and the office if it relates to emails 
and text messages. You can check we have 
correct emails, phone numbers and 
addresses on Arbor and make any 
necessary amendments yourself. We do try 
our best to keep you informed but you do 
need to make a point of looking on the 
website. Newsletters can also be found there 
too! 

 
School Uniform 
Please visit our website for a link to School 
Trends or My Clothing, where you are able 
to purchase school uniform. 
https://www.gbins.co.uk/parents/uniform/ 
 

School Shoes 
If you would like to book an appointment at 
Clarks shoes this summer, please click on 
the link below to book an appointment. This 
is a great idea as it will avoid you having to 
queue. 

https://www.clarks.co.uk/measureandfit-in-
store 
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Attendance  
Attendance Ted will be joining 
Woodpecker class as they had 
the best attendance this week 
of 96%. Hawk class win this 
week’s punctuality award. 

 

Tidy Classroom 
This week Robin class has 
been chosen as the tidiest 
classroom. Well done. 
 

Rocket Points 
Red rocket team were the winners this week 
with 156 smiley faces. A good week 
for them! Please encourage your 
child to demonstrate our rocket 
rules and school values.  
 

Writing Celebration Wall   
There is a display in the library celebrating 
children’s efforts and achievements in writing 
across the school.  The newly chosen pieces 
of writing belong to: Joshua (Woodpecker), 
Laylar (Robin), Bella-Ann (Kingfisher), 
Dawson (Owl), Freya (Wagtail), Amelia D 
(Swift), Hollie (Hawk), Izzy (Kestrel), Harper-
Rose (Eagle). Come and see the lovely work 
on display in the library after school on 
Tuesday! 
 

Lost Property 
Our lost property boxes are underneath the 
canopy in the Key Stage One playground. 
Please have a look in these if you believe 
you have missing items of clothing. 
 

Family Support 
Sharon McCormick is our Home/School  
Liaison Worker. If you are struggling with  
your child’s behaviour at home; bedtimes 
and mornings are a nightmare; your child is 
a fussy eater or struggles to leave you at 
school time, then Sharon may be able to 

help. She is available to support any 
parent/carers who may need advice or 
support. She can also help with other issues 
affecting families for example: divorce, 
separation, bereavement, housing issues 
and benefits. If she cannot help you 
personally, then she can refer to more 
specialised services who will be experts in 
their field.  
Sharon is available Monday - Wednesday 
between 7.45am-4pm. 
You are welcome to email her on 
Smccormick@lyonshall.org.uk.  
She can also be contacted on 01376552393 
or 07714621666. 
 
Alternatively, come to her drop in session in 
school between 8.00am and 9.00am on: 
Monday 3rd July 
 

Diary Dates 

29.6.23 Move Around 
Morning 

9.15 -
12.00pm 

3.7.23 Sharon’s drop in 
sessions 

8.00 – 
9.30am 

10.7.23 Year 2 Dress 
Rehearsal 

AM 

10.7.23 Eco Exhibition in 
hall 

3.20 –
4.20 pm 

10.7.23 Governing Board 
meeting 

6.30pm 

11.7.23 Year 2 performance 
to parents in Kestrel 
& ½ Eagle  

9.15am 

12.7.23 Year 2 performance 
to parents in Hawk 
& ½ Eagle 

9.15am 

14.7.23 Children’s Reports 
sent to home 

 

21.7.23 Break up for 
Summer 

3.20pm 

4.9.23 Non-Pupil Day Day 
 

5.9.23 Non-Pupil Day Day 
 

mailto:Smccormick@lyonshall.org.uk
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6.9.23 Children in 
Reception, Year 1 & 
Year 2 back to 
school 

8.40am 

 
All these dates can be found on our website. 
www.gbins.co.uk 
 

 

http://www.gbins.co.uk/

